
During April, the UUNZ Academic Team was pleased to host Prof. 
Wayne Zeng and the Chancellor Construction Team to engage in 
consultation regarding programme development and industry 
connection.  We are very excited to open the discussions in working 
with Chancellor Construction on potential projects and opportunities 
in the near future.  Thank you once again!  
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UUNZ – ZZIEF Teacher Training  

News 

Upcoming UUNZ Graduation 2019 

In June-July, UUNZ welcomed a delegation of 30 Teachers from the  
Zhengzhou Institute of Finance and Economics to Auckland  for a two 
week training programme finishing with a Graduation Ceremony Event 
on the 12th of July. The UUNZ Governance Board members along with 
associated parties  were all in attendance for a mid-winter gathering.  

UUNZ – Chancellor Construction 

UUNZ will be hosting it’s 13th Graduation Ceremony at the Great Room, 
Cordis Hotel, on Sunday,  15th of September 2019 at 10am.  
 
Applications are now open at Level 6 Reception, UUNZ Tower.  
 
“Celebrate your glory, celebrate your success, celebrate your 
graduation” – note from the Editor  
 
We want to express our sincerest congratulations in advance to all 
those who will be graduating and leaving to pursue their individual 
careers. We wish you all the very best as you continue to strive for 
greatness in your work life, just as  you have strived for greatness in 
your studies.   
 

UUNZ – Supporting our Communities 

WSET Winter Classes 

The WSET wine course continues to take place on the ground level; 
But wait, THERE’s MORE!! As the numbers grow, we were very 
privileged to have DipWSET Educator, Ms Racheal Wang fly from 
Shanghai for a week in May to take our very first WSET Level 2  Award 
in Wines and Spirits class. The students thoroughly enjoyed the 
rigorous, challenging but eventful three day course and we wish them 
the very best  in their wine tasting journeys ahead. Our level 2 award 
is still currently open so please contact uunzwset@uunz.ac.nz to 
register and JOIN, take your place now before enrolments close!!! 

UUNZ - Techtone Industry Seminar 

UUNZ wishes to thank guest speaker, and member of the UUNZ 
Industry Advisory Committee, Mr Rex Morgan from Techtone, as he 
came in to share his business experience with our students. The 
session was  thoroughly enjoyed by all and his presentation which 
focused on CV building and Job searching  was full of variety and 
colour. Please tune in for more seminars this year! 

At UUNZ we strongly believe in making  positive influence in the 
community by offering support and services to those in need. In June, 
we were proud to support two Community Support sessions : 
 
- Art in Kids (Kids art workshop) 
- Discussion on Infant Insurance in collaboration with our Insurance 
Partner, SP Insurance  

UUNZ – IEF & ANZ Industry Seminar 
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Our special thanks to Mrs 
Cassandra Lee, Head of Business 
Development at ANZ and Mr 
Robson Liang, JP &  Director of IEF 
Education  and their teams for 
attending our Speaker Series at the 
UUNZ TPS classes.  
 
Please keep an eye out for 
updates! 

mailto:uunzwset@uunz.ac.nz


Rukuhia Programme Invitation - Study 
Auckland/Ngāti Whātua Ōrākei 

UUNZ – Dr Jim Mather UUNZ Student Internship at Cordis 

UUNZ Students attend - Global Talent Hub 

Seminar @UOA 

BNZ - Franky Wang 

In May, our careers team led 
by Mr Pranav Pota 
(Marketing ) organised for 
some representatives of our 
study body to attend the 
Global Talent Hub Seminar 
held at the University of 
Auckland campus.   

Thank you to Dr Jim 
Mather, a prominent 
member of the Maori 
Community, sitting on 
the Board of Radio NZ 
for coming to UUNZ to  
meet with our Team 
regarding programme 
development and the  
inclusion of Tikanga 
Maori aspects and  
values in our teaching. 
Kia ora! Dr Jim 
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UUNZ Governance Board Visit to China 

 
UUNZ is proud to support our students in gaining industry experience 
and recently one of our current IS students landed an internship 
opportunity at Cordis. Check out his testimonial below! 
 
“I got the opportunity to do the research work at Cordis Hotel, 
Auckland through UUNZ Institute of Business. It  was a highly 
enriching experience in terms of understanding New Zealand 
Workplace, a multicultural environment and most importantly, the 
latest technology fitments in the Hotel Industry.  
I would also like to thank UUNZ Management for their tremendous 
support and guidance in this initiative. Also, the experience provided 
conceptual clarity and such research work really enhances the 
practical experience in the workplace.” 
- Kiran Itla  

UUNZ Marketing Team Dinner 

Updates 

Our Lively Marketing 
department staff 
hosted  another  
combined dinner party 
with  members of the 
Admin and Finance 
departments. As 
mentioned previously - 
“With the right people, 
culture, and values, you 
can accomplish great 
things.” Enjoy  

Many thanks to Mr Franky Wang - Head of Asia Business Activation at 
BNZ and Member of the Kāhui Tū Kaha  Board of Ngati Whatua Orakei 
for taking the time to visit us at UUNZ.  
Mr Wang shared his own humble story of success from an 
international student to where his journey has led him to advance his 
career in the corporate field emphasising on the importance of 
learning from mistakes and building towards success. 🕵🕵‍♀🕵🕵🕵‍♀🕵 

The aroha, tikanga 
Māori, and the 
enlightenment 
experience was felt by all 
who attended.  
Aroha nui o Ngāti 
Whātua Ōrākei (Tama, 
Monique, Katarina, and 
rest of the whanau) and 
thank you!  

UUNZ Governance Board Members, Dr John 
Hinchcliff and UUNZ CEO, Dr Jimmy Chen 
embarked on a business trip to China in May 
focusing on Vocational Education in the 
training and medical institutions. Fruitful 
discussions were exchanged and the trip  
solidified initial relationships with a few 
institutions for future and ongoing 
partnership.   
 
We look forward the next delegation visits 
this year! 

.   

On 11th June, our Academic Co-ordinator and Postgraduate Lecturer, 
Dr David San Jose participated in this professional development 
event hosted by Study Auckland in conjunction with Ngati Whatua 
Orakei.  In participation were Academic members of PTEs, 
Polytechnics around Auckland and  the event provided insight into 
the culture and presence of the local icon.  A Special thanks to Beth 
Leyland  from ATEED (Ex-UUNZ ESOL Lecturer)  in assisting with the 
Rukuhia Programme and the Invitation extended to UUNZ.  
 

The staff x student body, among many others, were introduced to 
skills in both leadership and collaboration. Many thanks to Talent 
Solutions (Human Resources Consultancy) for inviting the UUNZ 
Students to the third career accelerator session at The University of 
Auckland  👩‍🎓👨‍💼🕵🕵‍♀🕵👩‍💼👩‍🏫 
 

Written and Edited by Jacob and Sarah Chen 


